Dear Dr. Karlsen,

We were surprised and disappointed to learn that you omitted featuring the Israeli flag on your participant banner at your April liver conference. All other participants were listed below their county's flag. Was there a reason for singling out Israel for such omission? We would appreciate your explanation.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Leon Kadish, MB, ChB, FRCSC Chair of DARA (Doctors Against Racism and Anti-Semitism)

Dear Dr. Kadish,

Thank you for your message.

Please find <u>attached a copy of the apology</u> that was sent to all Israeli delegates and EASL members following the Congress.

Sincerely,



Sofia Blomqvist | Executive Coordinator

**European Association for the Study of the Liver** 

Address: Rue Daubin 7 | 1203 Geneva | Switzerland

Tel: +41 (0)22 807 03 62

Email: sofia.blomqvist@easloffice.eu | Web: www.easl.eu